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Midcoast Senior College has been providing enriching lifelong opportunities for a quarter of a 

century!  In the past year we have offered numerous courses, talks, excursions, and activities for 

our members and for many other Midcoast seniors.  We have added four new sponsors 

(Islebrook Village in Wiscasset, Martin’s Point Healthcare, Midcoast Health Hospital, and 

Highland Green) and their contributions along with Annual Fund contribution by our members 

and friends make it possible for us to maintain low membership and tuition fees as well as to be 

able to present some free lifelong learning opportunities.  As we enter this summer there will be 

more excursions, activities, and talks.  Keep abreast of these by receiving our emails and by 

checking our website.   

 

At the Annual Meeting members will have the opportunity to reelect three members to second 

three year terms on our Board of Directors and also have the opportunity to elect three new 

members to the Board.  These accomplished members of our community join our faculty, 

cohosts, committee members, volunteers, and staff and work to ensure we continue to fulfill our 

mission.   

 

People find out about MSC primarily by word-of mouth, and this is where we need your 

assistance.  Whether you are a friend, a member, a student, a faculty member, a committee 

member, or a board member you are in a position to introduce your friends and acquaintances to 

MSC.  So, all of you are encouraged to recommend potential speakers, faculty members, 

committee members, and board members to MSC.  Of course this can be of benefit to them—

while you recognize the important role MSC plays in providing engaging lifelong learning 

opportunities, they may not even know that MSC exists.  Doing this can also be of benefit to 

you—increasing the faculty and volunteers can enrich your lifelong learning opportunities, and 

increasing membership and enrollments helps increase our direct income.   

 

I am pleased to announce that an active member of the MSC community has offered a $2,500 

Matching Fund donation to celebrate our faculty’s continuing contributions to fulfilling our 

mission.  To receive this gift we need to raise the matching $2,500 from our other members and 

friends.  Contributions can be mailed to Midcoast Senior College or made through the donation 

page on our website.   

 

Thank you for your support of MSC, and please consider attending our Annual Meeting and 

Celebration.   

 

Bruce Hauptli  

President of Midcoast Senior College  

 


